Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Essling, Joel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 2:13 PM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 2027 Marshall Ave-emergency boarding-RLH TA 12--598
Greetings:

The liquor store owner did send a check for $293.90 to Restoration Professionals. But Respro never cashed the check
because they had already billed and been paid by the City. The assessment fee of $155.00 was added so the total is now
$448.90.

Joel Esslling

Code Enforcement supervisor
Departmentof Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson Street Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55102

P: 651.266.1904
joel.essling@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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